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Dear Ms Webster,

Our ref: 145471

Application: NYM/2018/0201/FL

Address: The Forge, High Street, Egton, North Yorkshire, YO21 1TZ

Proposal: Application for demolition of single storey metal addition and conversion of redundant buildings to
1 no. holiday letting cottage with link extension with associated parking and amenity space together with
repositioning of replacement garden shed. 

Thank you for notifying the SPAB of the above application. Having reviewed the documentation available on your Council's
website I advise that the Society does not wish to comment on this occasion and we encourage that you seek the views of
your authority's specialist conservation advisor. 

Please note that this response should not be taken to imply support for, or objection to, the proposals. 

Kind regards,

Joanne. 

Joanne Needham
Casework Officer (Working Days: Monday - Wednesday)

'The Old House Show: the art and craft of building care'
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